Office of the Foreign Students’ Advisor
Jamia Hamdard

July 17,2017

NOTICE

It has been observed that certain foreign nationality students .

enrolledi in various courses of studies at Jamia Hamdard are not
following their VISA schedule and are continuing without having
the Valid Student/Research Visa or permission from the competent

authoriti@es of Govt. of India.
| , ,
To avoid any legal action by the concerned authorities of Govt. of

India, it is advised that such students shall strictly follow their Visa
schedule and accordingly apply for Visa extension at F RRO, New
Delhi.

It may also be noted that bonafide letters from F oreign Students’

Advisor office will be issued only to those students who have
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Valid Student/Research Visa or permission from Govt. of India.
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Prof. Asim Ali Khan

Foreign Students’ Advisor

Copy toi

All Deans
Wardens of International Boys Hostel and Girls Hostel.
Mr. Mirza Rahil Beg, System Analyst (for uploading on the Jamia Hamdard website,
International Students’ Cell link).
- P.S. to Registrar (for his kind information)
- All Notice Boards
File.
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